
 
 Bert Golding <BertHG@houston.rr.com> 

12/11/2003 10:35:02 PM 
 

Record Type: Record 
 

To: Mabel E. Echols OMB_Peer_Review/OMB/EOP@EOP 

cc:  
Subject: Peer Review and Information Quality 
 
 
 
The Office of Management and Budget should withdraw the proposed 
Bulletin regarding "Peer Review and Information Quality",  and engage 
the scientific community in an open, transparent process towards 
developing improved procedures in this critical area. 
 
Bert Golding, Retired, BS,MS,ProfessionalDegree(ChE) 
(all 3 degrees from California Institute of Technology) 
1728 S Gessner Rd 
Houston, TX 77063-1118 
 




